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I am angry today over the bad news and changing policy from the NSW State Government. I was 
aghast that the latest madness is a proposal to raise the Warragamba dam wall to provide for 

further string of growth areas along the Nepean/Hawkesbury flood plains. Have we not got enough 
new development areas opening up everywhere? This would be a ridiculous destruction of the Blue 
Mountains World Heritage area by flooding to provide for further destructive practice downstream 
at stupendous cost? We are blessed to have a World Heritage area so close to our main city – We 

do not need thousands more homesites upon the thousands already created over the last 5-10 
years and endless construction to service them. We need a pause for breath! 

 


